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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   Tuesday, September 2, 2014 
For more information, contact Anna Bassford (802-828-2130) 
 

GREEN MOUNTAIN CARE BOARD PUBLIC MEETINGS IN SEPTEMBER 
 

 
Montpelier, VT – The Green Mountain Care Board (GMCB) will hold the following public 
meetings in September: 
 

 Wednesday, September 3: GMCB Site Visit to 62 Tilley Drive, South Burlington 
from 1:30-3:30pm 
 

 Thursday, September 4: 
***This Board meeting will take place from 10-4 with a break for lunch from 12-1*** 
-VHCURES Data Governance Council: Discussion and Potential Vote (10-11am) 
-Proposed Technical and Substantive Changes to ACO Pilot Standards: Discussion 
and Vote (11-12noon) 
-Hospital Budgets: Discussions and Potential Votes (1-4pm) 
 

 Thursday, September 11: 
-Hospital Budgets: Discussions and Potential Votes 

 
 Thursday, September 18: 

-VHCIP Update by Georgia Maheras, Esq., VHCIP Project Director 
-VHCURES Update 
 

 Thursday, September 25: 
- Board business including but not limited to Payment Reform, Insurance Rate 

Review, Certificate of Need, Hospital Budgets, Rulemaking, and new business. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

       
NOTE: All regularly scheduled meetings are held from 1-4 pm, in the GMCB Board Room on 
the 2nd Floor of the City Center Building at 89 Main Street, Montpelier. 
 
All meeting agendas are subject to change. Please see the GMCB website, 
gmcboard.vermont.gov, for the most up to date meeting agendas. 

http://gmcboard.vermont.gov/

